
Regular Monthly Minutes – Wyanett Township – Sept. 12, 2017 

Chairman Ken Murray called the regular meeting to order at 8:05 p.m.  All board members were present. 

The flag pledge was taken.  Seven visitors were present. 

Linda read the minutes from the 8-8-17 Regular Monthly  meeting .Travis so moved to accept the 

minutes with Dennis the 2nd. Motion passed. 

Dennis so moved to waive the reading of all the entries of the treasurer’s report with Travis  the 2nd. 

Cathy gave her report and Dennis so moved to approve with Travis the second – motion passed.  

Visitors 

Bob Boone – Isanti County Safety and Rescue gave an update on activities. They are looking for 1-2 

volunteers  from each township . 

Old Business  -  

Lowell reported the class 5 hasn’t been delivered to the beach and the tree isn’t down yet.  

New Business 

Ken will check with county on the Leider Title Search received in the mail. 

MN Fall Maintenance Expo on Oct. 4 & 5th Jeremy, Jerry and Tom will look at details. 

B & J Tree Farms requested gopher trappers. Linda forwarded the Melgren and Owen Haubeschield’s 

parents addresses to them. 

Dennis and Ken stated the Zoning meeting on Sept. 14th for Buckhorn and Manke’s doesn’t affect the 

township. 

Knudsom Tree Experts sent a service letter to review. 

Ken met with Pastors Vern and Mary Petz from Word of Life Ministry in regards to a driveway on County 

Rd 6 and Hwy 47. Ken will tell them they need to meet the Zoning rules from the county. He told them 

the road must be 66 ft. w/a 100 ft culvert on the township side. 

Jeremy will go to Pike’s Auction on 9-16-17 and see if a steam cleaner can be bought in the range of 

$2,000 for the shop. Ken so moved with Travis the 2nd – motion carried. 

Discussion of swing mailboxes concluded they need to be purchased thru the County. 

Jeremy will do shoulder repair where the tar has washed away on Xenon St. ¼ mile N of Cty Rd 7 by boat 

landing on Green Lake. 

Ken stated one more month for the Waste Mgmt bill. LaPage Mgmt. will be checked into for next year’s 

garbage service for the beach. 



Cathy and Travis gave updates for the Princeton and Dalbo Fire Departments. Sept. 30th – fundraiser for 

two Princeton Fire Dept. volunteers. Oct. 14th fundraiser for Dablo – Bingo – door prizes needed. 

Checks #6242 thru #6263 were approved byTravis with 2nd by Dennis. 

Dennis made the motion to adjourn at 9:45 pm with Travis  the 2nd.. 

 

Respectively Submitted  

 

 

 Linda Hass, Clerk 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


